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Press Release 

 

 

HUGO BOSS renews contract of CEO Mark Langer 

 

 

Metzingen, March 7, 2018. At its meeting today, the HUGO BOSS AG Supervisory 

Board agreed to extend the tenure of the Chief Executive Officer and Chairman of the 

Managing Board Mark Langer. His contract will now run for a further three years until 

December 2021. 

 

"Mark Langer has put the company back on the road to growth," said Michel 

Perraudin, Chairman of the Supervisory Board at HUGO BOSS AG. "We are 

convinced that he will continue along this path and build a successful future for 

HUGO BOSS." 

 

"I'm delighted to receive this vote of confidence from the Supervisory Board. It 

confirms that our strategic realignment is already posting successes, and that we are 

on track to guide HUGO BOSS toward sustainable and profitable growth", 

commented Mark Langer. 

 

 

Further information on the company can be found at group.hugoboss.com. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

Dr. Hjördis Kettenbach 

Head of Corporate Communications 

Phone:  +49 7123 94-83377 

E-mail:  hjoerdis_kettenbach@hugoboss.com  


